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Meeting Minutes                           December 4, 2017 

 

 

Charlotte Wallenburg and Melanie Tyler, Co-Presidents called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm. 

 
Theatre - Mr. Magnus  

Musical is over, it went well.  Currently juggling four shows currently.  They need a volunteer to help drive 
truck down to transport the set for “Fools” in January.  Joi McNeely Phelps volunteered as possible backup. 
 
Choir – Mr. Derek Cross 
JV Mads auditions two weeks ago and were announced over Thanksgiving break.  Agreed the musical went 
well.  All District Choir was Saturday.  Winter concert is on Thursday.  Pictures are at 6:00pm.  Women’s choir 
is the first photo to be taken.  Mads are performing on Wednesday at the Bar Association. They must wear tuxes 
and dresses.  The bus leaves at 11:50. Mads must bring money for lunch at Culvers.  JV Mads will be meeting 
Tuesday, Wednesday or Friday mornings but will decide the exact date after the concert is over.   Other Mads 
only performances are in the works. 
 
Secretary – Diane Troy 

Minutes were approved as presented 
 
Treasurer – Kim Benson 

$1000 was received in memberships.  Additional $63.00 was received for the raffle.   $848.00 received from 
concessions and $429 less $130.50 expenses from flowers.  Expenses were $450.00 for Theater, $98.98 in 
Advertising and other for a total of $748.98 in expenses. 
 
Membership – Joi McNeley-Phelps 

Spotlighters membership is up to 59 members.  Membership forms are available near the door for the upcoming 
play. 
 
Programs – Mike Tanner and Neila Forssberg 

Program is ready for Thursday evening. There are other choir programs coming up. 
 
Publicity – Deana Gates 

Banner is down.  They will raffle the banner off to the students. 
 
Banquet Chair – Erin Miller 

Erin will call the caterer to reserve the date and let Kim know how much they want for a deposit. 
 
Concession and Hospitality – Sarah Edel 

Ready for cookie reception for Thursday’s concert.  May need helpers for the event.  Sophomore and Seniors 
are responsible for cookies this time.   May consider purchasing baskets for the future.  This looked really nice  
at the last concert. 
 
Theatre Banquet 

Budget is $200 for decorations.  Charlotte will look for more details in the binders. 



 
Tickets Chair – Allenen Eland/Stephanie & John Acheson 

The new way they did tickets for the musical was better.  No negative feedback.  Next year may want to write 
“Center” instead of “C Section”.  They will work on tickets for the next show.  Other shows are open seating, 
only reserved seating needed for the musical. 
 
Old Business  

Signupgenius will be created for the concession stand two weeks ahead of time. 
 
Meeting adjourned 6:38pm 
 
Next meeting is January 8, 2018 at 6:00 pm 
 
Minutes Respectfully Submitted, Diane Troy, Secretary 


